
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 29th, 2020  
 
UPDATE 
 
Dear students, agents and collaborators, 
 
Although our industry is slowly beginning to open up, our onsite classes                       
remain suspended, in accordance to the government of Ontario COVID-19                   
guidelines.  
 
In the meantime, we are pleased to confirm that registration for our ​Virtual                         
Classroom ​classes, which are taught from our premises and offered remotely,                     
is underway. As we move on, students registered in this program will have                         
the opportunity to attend the virtual classroom in person, following the                     
official health and safety guidelines. Please contact us for further information. 
 
We are excited to continue to accompany our students on their English                       
journey in a new and innovative way, from afar and in Ottawa!  
 
Real teaching and real learning in real time. 
 
Stay safe and be well! 
The Interlangues Team 
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